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Centrica Graham 
Wood 27/07/05 Reject Yes 

BGT have no further specific comments to 
make with regard to the change itself.  
However we do have concerns with the 
proposed implementation date of 18th 
October 2005.  Further to recent 
conversations with Dave Addison, BGT have 
concerns with regard to the recent volumes 
of changes to Invoice File Formats and the 
fact that these are being implemented in an 
uncontrolled manner.  Invoice changes 
wherever possible should be bundled 
together with other similar changes, 
preventing the necessity for Shippers to 
implement numerous small changes on a 
frequent basis. 
In this instance we do not support the 
proposed implementation date, but 
recommend that implementation is delayed 
and bundled with the next appropriate 
invoice file format change. 

We note Centrica’s comments regarding the 
bundled release of this change with a future 
implementation and file format change.   
 
Will seek UKLink Committee Meeting approval 
of the change as proposed, but insertion on 
the implementation plan with a status of 
“Awaiting UKL Comm Agreement” to indicate 
that the solution is acceptable to Users, but 
that the date is yet to be agreed. 
 
xoserve will seek implementation by Feb 06 
 
 

Scottish Southern Cher 
Harris  29/07/05 Accept Yes We accept the change following the 

amendment issued 15th July 2005.  

 


